
 

 

 

 

  



Dear NCKU members,  

As the increased spread of COVID-19, many of us are experiencing emotions 

such as fear and anxiety. Due to the period of National Intercollegiate Athletic 

Games, we are paying close attention as well as taking precautions and 

measures to respond to this changing situation.  

 

During this time of crisis, in addition to following the CDC guidelines to protect 

yourself, please also remember to take care of your mental health. 

We would like to offer some healthy ways for you to cope with stress.  

 

Stay connected with your friends, family, or people you trust to talk about your 

concerns and how you are feeling.  

Take breaks from watching, reading, or listening to the news stories. Hearing 

about the pandemic constantly may cause unnecessary stress.  

 

During this time of uncertainty, it’s normal to have all kinds of feelings, but if 

your emotion has caused struggles in your daily life, we would like to invite 

you to the counseling center to talk with one of our psychologists, hopefully 

together we could find a way through this challenging time. 

 

For counseling appointment：

https://happiness.osa.ncku.edu.tw/CS_NCKU/index.aspx 

 

 

 

 

Counseling Center Warm Line: 2757575 x 50382, 50334 

Counseling Center Email: em50320@email.ncku.edu.tw 


